
With the new year underway, we will soon be entering Spring
Cleaning season. There is a high need for cleaning supplies and you
can participate by donating new and unopened cleaning supplies,
or gift cards. These supplies will go to SGVCOG’s interim housing

sites, food pantries, and other regional supportive services partners.
These items are especially important during this time of year with

the increased chance of spreading respiratory illnesses.
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VISIT SGVCOG.ORG/VILLAGE143
TO LEARN MORE OR SCAN
THE QR CODE TO DONATE
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